
To: Resident 
From: Office of the Warden 
 George W. Hill Correctional Facility  
 (Delaware County Prison) 
RE: American Emergency Network 
 
The George W. Hill Correctional Facility has instituted a new and more efficient facility emergency plan 
called the American Emergency Network (replacing CAN). This service provides notification of escape 
from the facility by telephone. AEN is able to make approximately 50,000 telephone calls per minute, 
providing taped messages that alert you to an escape and what procedures you should follow. We are asking 
that if you live within a two (2) mile radius of this facility, and would like to be notified in the event of an 
escape, that you provide your name, address and telephone number in the spaces below and return to: 
 
Warden 
George W. Hill Correctional Facility 
P.O. Box 23-A 
Thornton, PA 19373 
 
Name: ______________________________________________ Phone: ________________________________ 
 
 
Address: ___________________________________________________________________________________ 


